EDGERTON COMMUNITY BUILDING
PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING
January 10, 2012
7:00 P.M.


The Edgerton Planning Commission met in regular session at 7:00 p.m. with Chair Harris presiding.  The Roll Call was made by Planning Secretary O’Neill, indicating those present were Commissioners Phyllis Harris, Betsy Rhomberg, Maria O’Neill, Chuck Davis, Chris Coffman, Jim Osmun, and Kim Campbell.  Those with excused absences were Commissioners Bob O’Neill and Missy Drinkard. Chairperson Harris declared a quorum was present. 

Approval of the minutes of September 1, 2011 meeting was considered and approved as read. 

Guests present were Becky Freetly-Graber and Sara Freetly-Grubb, representing Candid Marketing.

Ms. Freetly-Graber and Ms. Freetly-Grubb discussed the City’s branding and marketing initiative.  A short discussion with members and the representatives ensured.

Chair Harris announced the next regular meeting is scheduled for February 14, 2012 with Co-Chair Rhomberg presiding.

With no further business pending, the meeting was adjourned at 7:10 p.m.


Elizabeth Linn
City Administrator
